18th July 2012

Dear Parents,

I am going to be running a school choir for all children in Years 3 and 4 from September. This choir will learn songs (some serious and some silly!) and they will be given regular opportunities to perform, not only in school, but also at the City Hall in Newcastle on Sunday 25th November 2012. Further details will be released nearer the time. You will be required to buy a special T-shirt costing £12.50 in order to take part. This will be worn during the performance.
I would like to know which children are interested in taking part in this choir so that I can begin to make some plans over the summer and start in the second week back. Choir will take place on a Monday evening from 3.15pm-4.00pm and will begin on 17th September 2012. If your child would like to take part please return the form below to me no later than Friday 7th September 2012. 

Thank you,

Mrs Brown

Child’s name:____________________________Class (for September):______________

My child is interested in taking part in Archibald’s school choir.

My child is available to perform at the City Hall on 25th November and I agree to buy a special T-shirt costing £12.50

Signed:_________________________________Date:____________________________

